
First Ladies of
Edgewood

A club that seeks to mentor our young women 
at Edgewood High School 



Mission Statement

Our mission is to empower young ladies to 

achieve emotional, social, and economic 

self-sufficiency. We will provide support to 

ensure they graduate from high school 

and are equipped for post high school

pursuits.
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Our Vision

We visualize a world in which no 
matter what your race, ethnicity, 
income level, or social status, our girls 
will be cultivated and empowered to 
reach their full protentional and life-
long goals. 



Executive Board
2024-2025

Chiwy Webster- Director

Emily Adeshigbin- Assistant Director

Rondina Delacoudray

Amanda Molino

Elizabeth Siebold

Essence Stewart



Examples of  Our Meetings

• Designing vision boards and discussing our long and 
short-term goals

• Making “gratitude jars” to focus on what we are 
thankful for

• Creating hand scrubs while discussing selfcare

• Learning dance routines to be performed at our 
Cinderella Project

• Planning and rehearsing for the First Ladies event in 
which the girls prepared and executed an excellent 
night of the program.
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• Brewing and enjoying different types of tea while the

executive board gave personal experiences about how

to carry yourself in the world as a young woman

• Baking cookies under the direction of our schools

culinary teacher

• Making High School Count discussion with school
counseling

• Delivering snacks for teacher appreciation week

• Financial Literacy

• College Essay Writing and Career Readiness



The Cinderella Project The Project was started in 2014 from a simple 

conversation that Miss Webster had in the hall with a 

female a student. She asked the young lady if she was 

going to the prom, and she said that she would love 

to, but her family could not afford it. From that point, 

the wheels started turning and a mission to raise the 

funds began. 

The first year we were able to provide ten prom 
tickets. At this point, we have granted almost two 
hundred prom tickets.

Each year we also host the Cinderella Project event. 

We invite the community to join us for dinner as we 

showcase the talents of the First Ladies and the 

work they have done all year. We award the “Girl of 

the Year Award”, senior leis for 4-year members, and 

the “Gracious Lady” award. About 150 to 200 people 

attend this event each year.

6



7

Testimonial for a Member

“ As I write this and reflect on my time as First Lady, I am filled with gratitude for all that I have learned 

and done over the last few months... I've met like-minded people with similar goals and ideals, and I've 

had a safe environment to be myself and let my talents shine... 

One aspect of this club that I hadn’t anticipated is the active involvement of our leadership in our 

development as students. Whenever I speak with Ms. Webster, she always offers support and positivity 

regarding my performance in school and maintains high expectations for our behavior. The expectation of 

being a First Lady of Edgewood is that we become well-rounded young women who participate in sports 

and clubs while maintaining strong academic performance and showing respect for ourselves and our 

school.

So let us continue to bond and uplift one another to create a life-long impact, to be a source of 

encouragement, and to believe in the incredible potential of those who attend Edgewood high school. ”

Albertha Johnson, First Year Member



Thank you
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